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Upcoming Events
Thursday, October 29th Trick or
Treat
​Tuesday, November 3rd Election
Day

Our Trustee meetings are
held on the 2nd and 4th
Thursday of the month at 7:00
p.m. They are on Facebook
livestream click the icon
below to be directed to our
homepage and remember to
like us!

 ​

Zoning update
116 new home permits as of
October 16th, last years total
for the year was 71
210 permits for swimming
pools, swim spas and decks

Public Works update
Remember to trim street
trees
Road mowing and berm
repair is taking place
Snow is coming! Our salt
barn is full and we are
preparing our trucks
Please do not park on the

Welcome our Township
Administrator
​Kevin Vaughn
Kevin joins us from Clinton
Township. He was previously an
administrator for five years in
Plain City after being on the
village council. He also worked
for the City of Dublin. Originally
from Cleveland, Vaughn served
as a firefighter and EMT for 12
years before moving to central
Ohio.

“I really enjoy economic
development and that part of the
job, and Delaware County is
extremely busy with economic
development right now and is
going to continue to be,” Vaughn
said in a phone interview. “I
really just wanted to be a part of
that and see its growth.” Mr.
Vaughn recently earned his
certificate as a Certified Economic
Developer, he is only one of 24
OCED's in the state.

“It’s been an interesting time to
start a new position,” he said. “It’s
good and bad — it’s good in that
it gives me some time in the office
to really get my feet under me
and study policies, procedures,
and understand our TIF (tax-
increment financing) and NCA

http://www.facebook.com/berkshiretwp.org


street when there is snow
and remember to move
basketball hoops back away
from the road

(new community authority)
agreements, and get to know the
employees. It’s also difficult
because it’s such a community
position to slowly get to know
people and not be able to get out
there and introduce myself.”

We've changed the look and feel of our website.
Please visit by clicking below:

Visit our website

Our Zoning Open House
was a success. Thank you to

all who attended. We
appreciate your time and

feedback.

The Township Hall is
closed through December
31, 2020 due to COVID-19
restrictions. Any questions
or concerns please contact
the township office at
740.965.2992

https://www.berkshiretwp.org/home.html



